
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

The International NGO Council on Violence against Children (InCo)	
  
	
  

requests the pleasure of the company of 	
  
	
  

PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OR HUMAN RIGHTS EXPERT	
  
	
  

on Wednesday, 16th October 2013, 6.30-8.30 pm	
  
	
  

to a reception followed by the launch of the report by 	
  
the International NGO Council on Violence against Children (InCo) entitled: 	
  

	
  
“CREATING A NON-VIOLENT JUVENILE JUSTICE SYSTEM”	
  

	
  
as a follow-up to the UN Secretary-General’s Study on Violence against Children 	
  

	
  
to be held at the Kaufman Conference Center, 	
  
the Institute of International Education (12th Fl)	
  

809 United Nations Plaza, NY 10017	
  
	
  
	
  

Speakers will include:	
  
	
  
Geir O. PEDERSEN, Permanent Representative of Norway to the UN	
  

Marta SANTOS PAIS, Special Representative of the UN Secretary-General on Violence against 

Children	
  

Kirsten SANDBERG, Chairperson of the UN Committee on the Rights of the Child	
  

Veronica YATES, Co-chair of the International NGO Council on Violence against Children and 

the Director of Child Rights International Network	
  

	
  
We hope you will join us. 	
  
Kindly R.S.V.P. by October 14th, 2013	
  
Ph. 917 398 0018, ext. 6, 	
  
Email: InCoreport@gmail.com	
  
	
  


